
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I would like to inform you that Mr Atkins will be leaving Rowley Park Primary Academy 
on Friday 16th February.  We wish him well in all his future endeavors.  
 
Your child`s education comes first and I want to assure you that this teaching position 
will not remain vacant. For the remainder of this half term there will be handover 
period between Mr Atkins and Mr Perry, who will now take on the role as full time 
class teacher.  As you are aware Mr Perry is already well known to the children and 
parents and has been a regular member of staff for the past few years. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs Tewley 

 
 


